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Item No.  18.1              
  
  

Request for Council’s Consideration 

 Included on Agenda 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Thursday) 

X Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Monday) 
 

 Request from the Floor 

Date of Council Meeting:  February 26, 2019 

Subject: Petition from Residents of John Stewart Drive and Arklow Drive, Cole Harbour 

Motion for Council to Consider: 
 
That Regional Council request a staff report on the options and costs of flood mitigation in response to a 
petition submitted by Councillor Nicoll January 29 from residents concerning flooding, property damage, 
loss of property and child safety caused by excess runoff from the waterway located between John 
Stewart Drive and Arklow Drive, Cole Harbour. 

Reason:  
 
To address ongoing flooding issues at this location. 

Outcome Sought:  
 
Staff report on the options and costs of flood mitigation in response to a petition submitted by Councillor 
Nicoll January 29 from residents concerning flooding, property damage, loss of property and child safety 
caused by excess runoff from the waterway located between John Stewart Drive and Arklow Drive, Cole 
Harbour.  

Councillor Lorelei Nicoll 
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